
 
 

TRQG BUSINESS Meeting 
                                                        March 11, 2021 on FB Live  
 
Attendees:   (18 total) 
Sandy Drechsler   Mary Daugherty  Geri Reid 
Laura Miller    Alvina Diello   Kay Amend 
Cathy Cox    Kathy Farrar   Jackie Harrison 
Chantal Huestis   Sally Cornford   Evelyn Bernhardt 
Emily Lewandowsk   Jan Penner   Lorraine Wocel   
Pat Kruger    Jenny Nebe   Sandra Egolf 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Sandy Drechsler, President (10:04 AM) Good morning quilters. 
 
The Board has been working on organizing “quilt information” and planning our 
future Business Meetings.  The focus for today is our “Show and Tell” program. 
 
Resources in Process: 

1.  Favorite Online sites 
2.  Great Newsletters to subscribe to 
3. “What to take to a Retreat” list 

 
Future Business Meeting Themes: 

1. April – Debate/discussion on quilting systems and techniques –  

at the Church.  Dates are pushed forward a week because of the Retreat. 

2. May – Potluck at Glenburnie Park – Let Sandy Drechler know if you can 

help on the PICNIC Committee. 

3. June – Theme has not yet been determined.  We need your suggestions. 

 
Most of the Committee Reports will be in the Newsletter. 

1.  Vice President –  Jenny Nebe informed us that the CHALLENGE Quilts 
from 2020 will be featured in the main part of our May Business meeting. 
Generous prizes will be awarded in five (5) categories.  Please check the 
March Newsletter for more details.  You don’t want to miss this! 
 

      Jenny reminded us of a class on April22 at Sewing on the River –  
English Paper Piecing by Machine facilitated by Geri Reid.   Example 
displayed.  The technique is piecing with glue.  Sign up if interested.     
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Committee Reports: (continued) 
 

2. Secretary – Laura Miller gave details of three local upcoming events. 
3. Charity Quilts – Jan Penner showed adult bibs/aprons to be used in 

nursing homes.  Make bibs as an alternative but keep making lap quilts. 
4. Community Service -  Alvina Diello reported on the recent Empty Bowls 

Fund event.  TRQG donated 100 “bowl cozies” etc.  We need to decide 
whether we want to participate in next years event. 

5. Sunshine – Kay Amend sent 3 cards. 
6. New Member Mentoring – Cathy Cox thanked all who came to the recent 

“Coffee” at her home.  A wonderful and informative time was had by all.  
Cathy is still hoping to have a “Tea” on May 1.  More information to 
follow.  

 
Show and Tell:  11 people participated. To view the FACEBOOK Live Show and Tell,  
go to http://www.twinriversquiltersguild.com/.   
 
Spotlighted was Alvina Diello who showed her very first quilt from April 1996.   
It is a stunning king-sized quilt and all hand quilted!   
 
Other beautiful quilts were shown by Kay Amend, Evelyn Bernhardt, Cathy Cox, 
Mary Daugherty, Kathy Farrar, Emily Lewandowski, Laura Miller, Jan Penner,  
Geri Reid and Chantal Huestis. 
 
The next FACEBOOK LIVE Business Meeting will be on Thursday, April 15 at  
10 AM.  If you want to join us at the Church, email or call Sandy Drechsler.   
 
Meeting adjourned:  10:42 AM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
 
Laura Miller, Secretary 
 
 

http://www.twinriversquiltersguild.com/

